
From: "Michael Horn" <michael@andyettheyfly.com>
Date: March 5, 2003 4:18:24 PM PST
To: <SKEPTICMAG@aol.com>, <vaughn@cfiwest.org>
Subject: Mighty quiet

Hey Mike,

You are a professional skeptic, no? So how come you haven't jumped all over proving,
showing
that we're slightly deluded to have posted irrefutable scientific proof that the Meier case
is real?
Now, if you should actually have an answer, I will be REAL interested in hearing your
story about
the elves or whatever you can come up with this time. Could the fact that the bozos at
CFI West
can't even duplicate one of Meier's photos in over two years have anything to do with
why you
(collectively) have scampered away with your collective tail between your legs? Doncha
think a
little encounter on Science Friday is in order?
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